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Letter of Recommendation

Dear Mr Jeppe Marsling

As a land of choral music, we in Estonia, welcome and applaude to the idea of the European
Songbook giving us the excellent possibility to get acquainted to the singing tradition and culture
of different European nations, especially valuable in the times when we cannot meet in person.

The Estonian Ministry of Culture is happy to cover the translation costs of the lyrics of the
chosen Estonian songs and we are especially proud to announce that Doris Kareva, a renowned
poet and translator, has agreed to do the translation. Doris Kareva is extremely well experienced
in translating musical texts and most importantly, musicians all over the world trust her and have
confidence in her work.

Our minister will be happy to contribute a quote to the press release or an announcement of the
project, if needed.

Yours sincerely,

Taaniel Raudsepp
Undersecretary of Art
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